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Friday 19th April 2024 

 Dear Parents and Carers, 

Leavers’ Hoodies for the 2024 St Andrew’s Year 6’s  
 

As you may be aware, each year the children in Year 6 are given a hooded jumper on the last 
day of school as a memento to their time here at St Andrew’s. This is paid for by the school and 
does not cost our families anything. 

 
For this to happen each year, we need a small amount of information for each child: 

• Whether or not you would like your child’s name included in the list of names on the 
back. Each hoody will have a long list of the names of our Year 6 children, (first names 
only), and due to data protection laws, we need your permission to include your child’s 
name in this design. 

• Your child’s size, we have included a size chart with this letter to help you with this. The 
sizes match their school jumpers, but some children like to get a bigger size so they can 
still wear it as they grow. 

• Finally- whether or not you would like a hoody- remember that they are free, and will 
not cost you anything. 

 
The clothing company we are using has told us that they will hopefully be able to get the order 
out within 4 weeks of placing it, so it is important we get the information in as soon as possible 
to avoid disappointing our Year 6s on their final days. 

 
Please take a few moments to fill in our online form. 
The link is here: https://forms.office.com/e/F2tS59rvji 
Please compete the form by 3pm on Monday 29th April 2024. Orders will be placed on this 
date, therefore we are not able to accommodate late forms. 
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If you require a larger size, XS is about a 36 inch chest and a Small is a 38 inch chest. 
Please get in contact if you require more sizes. 

If you can not access the form for whatever reason, then please get in contact with the school 
office. 

Kind regards 

Year 5/6 Team 


